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Providing Bore Well Support, TPL Ensures Clean Water Access in Lumban Purba Village

PT Toba Pulp Lestari, Tbk (TPL) Aek Raja Sector has provided support for clean water development and
bore well construction in Lumban Purba Village, Dolok Sanggul District, Humbang Hasundutan
Regency. The handover of these clean water facilities and the bore well took place on Tuesday,
December 3, 2024, in a hopeful moment attended by TPL representatives and village residents.

The construction of these facilities addresses a longstanding issue faced by the residents of Lumban
Purba Village regarding the difficulty of accessing clean water. With the presence of this new facility,
villagers are expected to enjoy clean water, which will not only improve their quality of life but also
have a positive impact on public health.

Santer Siahaan, TPL Aek Raja Sector Public Relations Officer, along with Maria Pasaribu, TPL's
Community Development (CD) Officer, personally handed over the support to the community. Santer
emphasized that this initiative is part of the company’s commitment to achieving the Sustainable
Development Goals (SDGs), particularly those focused on public health and well-being.

"We at PT Toba Pulp Lestari are committed to making a positive impact on the communities
surrounding our operational areas. This support is not only about fulfilling the need for clean water
but also a concrete step in supporting the SDGs, particularly in ensuring healthy lives and well-being
for all community groups," said Santer. (Friday, 12/13/2024)

The Head of Lumban Purba Village, Marlon Tua Silaban, expressed his deep appreciation to TPL for
the support provided. "We are truly grateful for TPL's attention and assistance, which is highly
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beneficial for the residents of Lumban Purba Village. This facility is the solution we have long awaited
to meet our village’s clean water needs," said Marlon with heartfelt gratitude.

As a company operating in Humbang Hasundutan Regency, TPL consistently strives to maintain a
harmonious relationship with the local community. The company understands that operational
sustainability must go hand in hand with concern for community well-being. Therefore, TPL remains
committed to supporting various development programs based on local needs that have a direct
impact on society.

With the success of this clean water program, TPL hopes to continue making positive contributions in
various fields, fostering synergy with the community, and taking part in building a better future for all.
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